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This year has been a very busy year with the main issues I have dealt with being 

Highways issues. Parking outside schools remains a major concern for residents 

living nearby. 

Grass cutting and weeds in gutters, school appeals, Care homes, Road signage and 

road markings are just a few of issues reported to me and dealt with. I continue to 

keep residents informed via my Focus newsletter which is sent out 5 times a year. I 

remain as spokesperson for Adults and Communities as well as sitting on the 

Employment Committee.  
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